
AWARENESS PROGRAMME ON RIGHT 
TO INFORMATION Act 2005

On May 06, 2025 the second session was conducted to spread the awareness about the 

Right to Information Act 2005 its importance to the residents of the surrounding area. In 

this session the citizen were made aware about the RTI Act 2005 and the GoI portal 

through which they can seek information The citizens were informed that the information 

can be sought directly from the concerned department by writing simple application. The 

session was conducted by Shri. R.P.Sejwal & Sh. Mudit Sharma CPIO of Morarji Desai 

National Institute of Yoga in which more than 25 people participated. 

Sh. Mudit Sharma, CPIO thanked Shri. R.P.Sejwal for being the resource person to 

disseminate the awareness about RTI and all the participant for attending and actively 

participating in the discussion at the end. 

Officials of MDNIY and the staff members attending RTI Awareness 

Programme on May 06, 2025


